
 
 

July 27, 2021 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Republic Wireless, Inc. (n/k/a Relay, Inc.) 
 Request for Voluntary Cancellation of Registration  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Republic Wireless, Inc. (n/k/a Relay, Inc.) (“Company”) 
as notice to the Commission that the Company has discontinued the provision of wireless services and 
Interconnected Voice Over Internet Protocol (“VoIP”) services in South Dakota and a request that its 
Wireless and VoIP Carrier Registration be cancelled effective immediately. 
 
Effective May 1, 2021, the Company is no longer offering wireless services in South Dakota. All South 
Dakota customers were transferred to DISH Wireless d/b/a Boost Mobile. The Company does not intend 
to provide wireless services in South Dakota going forward. Further, the Company has not provided 
interconnected VoIP services in South Dakota and does not intend to provide those services in the 
future. Accordingly, it seeks to cancel its Registration in its entirety. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
cc: Britney M. Montgomery - Republic Wireless 
tms:  SDx2101 
 
Enclosures 
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